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Winchester Chapter of the  
Izaak Walton League 

Membership Meeting 
May 18, 2023 

 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:17 pm.  Members recited the Pledge of Allegiance and the IWLA 

pledge.  Forty two members were in attendance. 

President’s Report.  President Dan Arico reported that the speakers for the evening would be Congressman Ben Cline 

and County Supervisor Blaine Dunn. A delightful dinner was provided at no charge to the members by the Chapter 

Ladies Auxilliary.  

Speakers:   

• US Representative Ben Cline reported on current affairs at the Congressional level, and answered members’ 

questions. 

• Frederick County Supervisor Blaine Dunn reported on financial and tax matters that require support at the State 

level, and answered members’ questions. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Paul Sattler reported that the chapter is in good shape financially.  The Treasurer’s Report was 

approved.   

Membership Report:  Peg Sattler reported that paid membership now stands at 883.   

Lake and Conservation Report: Eric Raybuck reported the following: 

• The sixth aerator was installed in Lake Neff. 

• Two food plots and several wildflower plots have been established. 

• The Rifle-Pistol range has been limed. 

Raffles: Karl Feldman was winner of a new .410 shotgun, and Rick Hill won the 50/50 drawing. 

 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 8:37 pm.  The next Membership Meeting will be held on May 18, 2023.   

The next Membership meeting will be held on June 22, 2023.  This will be the annual Board of Directors election. 

 

/s/J F Sherry 

J. F. Sherry, Secretary 


